Farnham Primary School

'Together we discover, believe & achieve.'

22nd September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: Harvest Festival – Farnham Food Bank Donations

As we approach the Harvest Festival season, we are reminded of the importance of community, generosity, and supporting one another. This year, we are marking the occasion by inviting families to donate to our Farnham Food Bank, which helps support families within our own school community.

We are kindly asking for donations of non-perishable food items, such as:

- Rice
- Pasta
- Cereal
- Tinned goods
- Long-life milk
- Other cupboard essentials with a long best-before date

Donations can be brought into school by children and handed to their class teacher, or alternatively, dropped off at the main school office. All contributions will be collected and distributed by Mrs Ravat, our Learning Mentor, who organises both our food bank and our uniform swap shop.

These services are based in our Community Room, which is open every Monday and can be accessed via the Farnham Road entrance. They are available to support any families in need of a little extra help.

We greatly appreciate any support you are able to offer. Your generosity will make a real difference to members of our school community during this season of giving.

Warm regards,

Mrs S Keenan Headteacher

Headteacher: Mrs S Keenan







Stratford Road, Bradford West Yorkshire, BD7 3HU

T: (01274) 573 297

E: office@fps.paymat.org www.farnhamprimary.org.uk